EpDIE GALVAN
513 MONETTE
CORPUS CHRISTI, TEXAS 78412

March 30, 1984

Dr. Hector Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, TX 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Enclosed is something I trust you will want to keep in
your portfolio with the many other honors you have received
in the past years.

I have always had great admiration for you and what you
stand for and I am very proud that you are the recipient of
the highest honor that can be bestowed on an American
citizen.

You are an inspiration to not just Mexican-American
people but to anyone who has dedicated themselves to a
worthy cause and that is to make this areat Country of ours
a better place to live in for all of the people. Please
accept this letter on behalf of myself and all of my
brothers and sisters.

Sincerely, your friend

Eddie Galvan



